
  

 

PLEASE JOIN US ON MAY 13TH! 

Chief David P. Cahill is retiring after 20 years as 

the Sunapee Police Chief and 35 total years in 

Law Enforcement. The community is invited to 

come celebrate his many accomplishments! 

Farewell Procession: 2pm 
Starting at the Police Department and going through           

Sunapee Harbor. 

Community Open House: 5pm-7pm 
Lower level (Riverside Room) of The Livery in Sunapee Harbor. 

Please access from River Road across the covered bridge. 

 


